
New apartments close to beach from builder in Denia
Denia
38.85120554248162, 0.08634567260742189

These environmentally friendly townhouses and apartments with options of one, two or three bedroom,
are located just a few meters from La Almadraba beach in El Verger, and a few kilometers from Denia.
The apartments with one, two or three bedrooms and one, two or three bathrooms are different sizes
with distinct layouts. The main feature of the Talasa homes will be their large terraces. With regular
proportions, they are the ideal spaces for outdoor living. The integration of the living room with these
spacious terraces will unite your home as a livable volume where the interior merges with the exterior.
Homes organized around a living room open to a terrace-bedroom. Live inside and outside the house.
Moreover, the construction in the area is planned to have minimal impact. The careful selection of
construction materials has allowed you to enjoy the extraordinary views offered by the natural
environment of Talasa permanently. The project is conceived with brilliant sustainable strategies:
rainwater collection, channeling, and reuse systems that will give life to a lush sustainable ecosystem;
refreshing gardens with native species that require minimal maintenance; large surfaces of photovoltaic
panels for self-consumption energy generation; even multiple charging stations for electric mobile
vehicles. The common areas of Talasa Caelus embody a deeply natural spirit. As you walk through
different areas, you'll find ideal spaces for strolling, engaging in sports activities, and, above all, using
bicycles. You will have the following features: swimming pool and changing rooms, landscaped area for
sun loungers and parasols, social club, boules area, children's playground, urban gardens, reading area,
relaxation area, pet spa and electric bike charging point. Puerto de Talasa is a communal area that will
allow you to enjoy La Almadraba beach in its purest essence. All residents will have access to this
beachfront space where they can organize their own events, park their bicycles, store nautical
equipment, and take a shower or dip in the pool after enjoying the sea.

Overview

Price: €234000 Category: Apartment Type: New

Purpose: For Sale ID number: DHS-1411 Size: 69m²

Land: m² Bedrooms: 2 Bathrooms: 2

Object state: new Rent price: € Land area: m²

Zip code: Communidad: € Tax IBI:

Year built: Paying for garbage: € Complex:



Indoor amenities

Air conditioning Cable TV Internet Microwave

Balcony Equipped Kitchen Furnished White goods

Outdoor amenities

Parking Elevator Grill Close to Shops

First line beach Close to Beach Sea Views Swimming pool

Garage Private Pool Golf

Distances

Agent Details

daivaes@yahoo.com - Daiva
DHomeSpain


